From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 4:51:23 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 7:05 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-28

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Neil Davidson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Hydro One Account -

We are in receipt of Hydro One's notice (EB-2020-0246) to eliminate the Seasonal Rate Class. We received the
notification via mail on Feb 26, 2021.

From what I can see, if we follow the table detailed in the notification, the small amount of electricity that we
consume will approximately double in price. I do not see the 10% increase that was stated in previous
documentation. We will be paying more for our cottage electricity in total than we will be for our principle
residence. This makes absolutely no sense.

Should this proceed, we may have to look to come off the grid. We would ask you to reconsider.
Thank you.
Neil Davidson.

-- Attachment --
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